
CONDOR Secures Historic Deal to Supply 10 mm
Pistols to Bahia Military Police



The company’s first Military Police contract for the 10 mm pistol expands its domestic
footprint, underscores its leadership in security solutions, and signals a shift towards
more responsible and proportionate use of force in modern law enforcement

Rio de Janeiro, Brazil – September 8, 2025 – CONDOR Non-Lethal Technologies, a
Brazilian company and part of the UAE’s EDGE Group, announced the signing of a landmark
contract with the Bahia Military Police for the supply of its new 10 mm pistol. The deal
expands CONDOR’s domestic presence and reflects a broader shift in policing, as law
enforcement agencies turn to advanced solutions that couple superior performance with
accountability and measured application of force.

The contract, initially valued at R$ 5 million, has the potential to reach R$ 10 million with
future acquisitions. This agreement demonstrates the confidence of state security forces in
CONDOR’s domestic technological development and further strengthens the partnership
between CONDOR and one of the country’s largest police organisations.

Developed using cutting-edge technology, the 10 mm pistol prioritises precision,
ergonomics, reliability, and adaptability for different operational scenarios, meeting the
demands of both urban and high-risk missions. This agreement is part of CONDOR and
EDGE Group’s broader strategy to strengthen Brazil as a leading technology hub for public
security and defence, with continued investment in skills development, technology transfer,
and the creation of highly skilled jobs.

Frederico Aguiar, CONDOR’s CEO, said: “This contract is a historic milestone for CONDOR
and reflects our ability to deliver world-class solutions for security forces across the
country. The project reinforces CONDOR’s commitment to innovation, research, local
development and human rights, driving the growth of Brazil’s defence and security
industry.”

The signing ceremony took place at Casa Firjan in Rio de Janeiro, as part of EDGE Managing
Director & CEO, Hamad Al Marar’s, visit to Brazil.


